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Cricket 
The 2024/25 cricket season is underway with the Sunday league side holding second 
place out of a league of twelve in the Kent Village Cricket League Division 2. Recent 
wins have shown that they are a side of promise for this season. 
 
The Saturday side have begun their friendly matches and it is hoped that more 
players can be signed to establish a regular side. Anyone interested are encouraged 
to contact the cricket section via the below website. 
 
Unfortunately this weekend’s matches were cancelled due to the poor weather. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can 
be viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
 
Football 
Borden Village Football club ended their season placed third in the Kent County 
League Premier Division as reported in the annual report. The season is now 
complete with matches beginning again in the autumn. 
 
Full details of next seasons matches, once scheduled, will be found on the website: - 
https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk/ 
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